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Posted 03/05/2024

Yukon River Agreement Concerning Canadian-Origin Chinook Salmon

6:30 - 8:00 pm 
Tuesday, March 19th, 2024 

Pike’s Waterfront Lodge in Fairbanks, AK 
and by web/teleconference

Commissioner Doug Vincent-Lang and the Alaska Department of Fish and Game will 
hold a public meeting to share information regarding the Yukon River Agreement 
Concerning Canadian-Origin Chinook Salmon on Tuesday, March 19th, 2024 from 
6:30-8:00 pm at Pike's Waterfront Lodge in Fairbanks, AK and by 
web/teleconference.  This meeting will be an informational session only. Members 
of Fish & Game Advisory Committees will be invited to share feedback with the 
department, and if time allows, additional feedback will be invited from the public. 
Advisory Committee members and the public may participate in the meeting 
in-person, online, or by telephone.

For a copy of the agreement under consideration and additional information about 
this meeting please visit the public notice: notice.alaska.gov/214465
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